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January 21, 2025 

Catherine Wang 
Patricia Cave 
Morgan Lewis 
1111 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004-2541 

RE:  Docket No. 24-00079 Notification of Name Change of ENA Services, LLC to Zayo 
Education, LLC 

Dear Ms. Wang and Ms. Cave, 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that ENA Services, LLC has changed its 
name to Zayo Education, LLC. 

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will 
update its records to reflect the new company name.  No further action is required on your behalf 
and the Commission will close this docket.  

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Director 
Utilities Division 
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